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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter & Memory Selection:  The psalter for next 

week is #71 verses 1 & 5.  The memory selection is 

Matthew 7:24-27.  

 

Reminder:  If your child has cold or flu symptoms, 

please keep them home.  If children come to school 

with symptoms, we will request the parents to pick 

them up. We ask for your care and consideration in 

these matters for the wellbeing of our students and 

teachers.  Thank you!  

 

Records Day:   There will be no school on January 20 

for records day.    

 

End of Second Quarter: Friday, January 20, is the last 

day of the second quarter. Report cards will be sent home 

on January 24. 

 

Career Day:  What would you like to be when you grow 

up?  You can dress up as that person on January 25.     

 

9th Grade Visits to Plymouth:  Ninth graders will visit 

Plymouth Christian and Grace Academy on Friday, 

January 27. 

 

Save the Date:  Dorcas Guild Soup Supper-March 3. 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch:  There will be a pizza hot lunch on 

Wednesday, January 25.   

 

Reserve your spot now!!! Junior high hopes to provide 

a delicious dinner in the school gym on Friday, March 

10 for approximately 40-50 people. Menu choices will 

be sent out individually after you have made 

reservations.  

  

Cost - suggested donation of $40 per person, though we 

welcome any donation amount!  All proceeds go 

towards junior high field trips.  

 

Please contact Sarah Christian (269) 615-7283 or Maria 

Kleyn (269) 491-0002 as soon as possible to reserve 

your spot!  

 

Don’t forget!  There are many items to choose from in 

the freezer! Junior high continues to make meals and 

baked goods and puts them in the freezer for you to 

purchase.  Cash or checks accepted. Checks should be 

written to Providence Christian School (student 

council). There is an envelope for payment in the 

Parents United mailbox in the copier room. Contact 

student council, Maria Kleyn or Sarah Christian if you 

have any questions. 

 

All this, the Lord willing, and we live. 

 
 

 

 

 


